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/ I  S. IB C hee r
ie r ;  dors Chosen
Sharon Osier,Ann La- 

Roque,Shirley Grob and 
Sandra Bolles were 
chosen as A squad 
cheerleaders by the 
student body.Jean Ape- 
land, Sandra Shay and 
Virginia Latham were 
chosen as. B squad 
cheerleaders„
Other girls as can

didates for A squad 
cheerleaders were
Carol Heibein, Carol 
Graves, Christie Len- 
arzrSandra Borup,Idell. 
Weydemeyer, and Carol 
Broderick. Other girls 
running for B 3quad 
cheerleaders were
Carol Davis and Court
ney Whiteo

, To be eligible to 
run, the girls must 
have passed .all of 
their subjects the 
last semester of last 
year* Also each girl 
had to run a petition 
and get ten different 
people to sign for 
them before they could 
runc

io l le s  E d i t s
A n n u a l

Sandra Bolles was 
elected by the senior 
class as editor of the 
1958-1959 Lincoln Lion. Others elected as 
staff members were Lee Kearney, circulation 
manager and Janet 
Skeily, business mana
ger.

The rest of the 
staff was appointed as 
follows: assistant
editor-Ilia Ann Olson, 
photo editor - Marvin 
Senne with William 
Farley as assistant,

art editor, Ray Cope 
and Ronnie St. Onge 
assistant, lit-erary 
editor - Sandi Borup 
and assistant Idell 
Weydemeyer, sports ed
itor - Gene McKenzie 
with Billy Johnson as 
assistant business 
manager, and Iva Nel
son and Frances Stark 
as assistant circula
tion managers.

The class also vot
ed to have a fall de
livery of their an
nuals. This will 
enable them to have 
graduation, track, and 
other spring activi
ties pictured in the 
annual.

y%vo i table
The United States 

Navy is now offering 
applications for its 
13th annual NROTC col
lege training program. 
Any seniors and grad
uates between the ages 
of 17 and 21 may take 
the test. Through 
these tests approx
imately 1800 young men 
will be selected for 
midshipman training. 
They will enroll in 
colleges of their 
choice where Naval Re
serve Office training 
Corps Unit is located. 
This Unit is to train 
men to become Naval 
Officers. The midship
men will also, spend 
three summers on 
training cruises . so 
they will be qualified 
Navy material.

Since envelope post
age for the Evergreen 
went from three to 
five cent0 per copy 
the paper * , will be

LCHS Christmas vaca
tion ■*•dates will be 
from Dec. 19 to Jan.5? 
as set by the board at 
their meeting last 
Friday evening.

The board set the 
date for their next 
meeting as Oct. 3 to 
reach a solution to 
the problem of extend
ing the Trego bus run 
up Edna Creek to the 
Lester Roose resi
dence. All interested 
persons will be invit
ed to be present at 
the meeting.

Other business in
cluded granting per
mission to the grade 
school to use the band 
instruments, allowing 
the journalism class 
to attend the Montana 
Interscholastic Edit
orial Association con
vention in Missoula 
Oct. 9-10-11, and 
closing the high 
school for the MEA 
convention in Missoula 
Oct. 23 and 2b,
The board also voted 

for an athletic re
districting plan which 
would take Columbia 
Falls, Whitefish, and 
Libby out of this dis
trict and put Bigfork 
and Troy in it as B 
class schools.

If passed by all 
schools concerned the 
plan will go into ef
fect for the school 
year of 1959-1960.
mailed in a one sheet 
wrapper.

The new postage rule 
would have taken nine
ty cents of the dollar 
which subscribers pay 
for the year.

The new method will 
come under a permit 
for bulk mail. at 10 
cents a pound.


